From: Superintendent
To: CRC.MailList

Subject: CRC staff meeting, Tuesday, Jan. 14, 2-3 p.m. Date: Friday, January 10, 2014 11:35:08 AM

Hello, CRC Colleague:

Now that we are heading into our third month together in this facility, it's time to gather together again to talk about what's happening in the district and how we are

adjusting and will continue to adjust to our new, collaborative work space.

We used to have all-staff meetings at the Center and Longfellow; now we can have those meetings together.

Our first all-CRC staff meeting is scheduled for next week — Tuesday, Jan.14 from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. in the Board Room. I will share with you the information we have been providing to community members attending breakfast and lunches in the last few weeks. Mike Gunn will talk about the next steps in the culture-building work begun by the various advisory committees that helped make this transition so successful. There will be time to discuss what's hot and what's not in the district and about your adjustments to and suggestions for our work here at the CRC.

I look forward to seeing you all **next week** and having a chance to hear from you as well.

Warm regards, Gary